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Dear Valued Client, 	  

All of us at L&A wanted to wish you and your family a healthy and prosperous New 
Year.  

We are pleased to announce that we have relaunched the L&A website and we 
encourage you to visit us at LavinAndAssociates.com to access questionnaires and 
review important information which will facilitate the preparation of your 2013 
Income Tax Return.  

We are also introducing a new program called Inspire, which offers a 25% 
Discount and other rewards for each new client you refer to L&A. Please be sure to 
visit our website for further details.  

Due to the continued success of our Financial Audit Program, we are 
encouraging all of our clients to take advantage of this free service which includes a 
review of your entire investment portfolio. To participate in the program, simply 
provide us with your latest investment statements when you come in for your tax 
appointment. 

We also want to confirm that Fast Check and Fast Check Direct Deposits will be 
available for all qualified clients. Fast Check refunds are normally paid in ten to 
fourteen days and allow you to deduct your tax preparation fee directly from your 
refund. 

Please be sure to visit the new website at LavinAndAssociates.com, like us on 
Facebook, and follow us on Twitter. Ask one of our associates about our social 
media promotions going on through 2014.  

We look forward to seeing you soon.  

!
Sincerely yours,

(718) 863-5500 
info@lavinandassociates
.com !
3563 E. Tremont Avenue 
Bronx, NY 10465 !
LavinAnd 
associates.com !
Facebook.com/
LavinAndAssociates 
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